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May 17th, 2023

 The  Board  of  Management  has  been  informed  that
Emergency  Work  will  be  carried  on  the  school
sewage.  This  work  is  scheduled  to  start  at  the
beginning of our Summer break.

 The Board of Management would like to thank Bill
Duff for all his help and support throughout the Junior
Entrepreneur Project this year.

 The  Sacrament  of  First  Holy  Communion  will  be
celebrated in Ballinree Church, on May 26th. 

 The  Board  of  Management  welcomes  the
announcement of the Free Book Scheme for primary
school children.

 There will be a school closure on June 2nd to facilitate
Primary Language planning for the teachers.




